
 

As always for planning purposes, we’d appreciate an early “at least tentative” 

reservation with your estimated number of swimmers! This information helps us plan 

for the souvenir tee-shirts and concession stand! Just let us know today at the GSSA 

Meeting or drop an email to Becky and Janet at MilfordRotarySwimMeet@gmail.com 

THANK YOU! Hope to see you all on-deck at the 57th Annual Milford Rotary Swim Meet! 
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